DUNEDIN CITY

COUNCIL

Kaunihera-a-rohe o Otepot

Rural Water Scheme: Request Water Unit Change

Please complete this form to increase or decrease water units in an existing rural water
scheme tank.

I would like to:
|:| Increase water units in an existing tank

|:| Decrease water units in an existing tank

Tank number

Total number of water units required in tank

Contact details

Contact name (required)

Email address (required)

Phone number (optional)

Full address where tank is located (required)

Rate account ID

Property number
(You can get the Rate account ID and Property number from the Rating Information Database -
www.dunedin.govt.nz/rates)

Reason for water unit change

The change is required by (date):

/ /
Your request for a water unit change will be handled by the Customer Accounts Officer, Water and
Waste Services and a confirmation email will be sent to the email address provided above. If a
confirmation email is not received within 5 working days, please contact the Customer Accounts
Officer on 477 4000.

Post: Dunedin City Council, PO Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058
Email: water.businesssupport@dcc.govt.nz
Online: www.dunedin.govt.nz/rural-water-scheme-request-form
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